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Lisa , I had wondered what happened to it ? Why was there such a hold up ? Anyway I will
agree to an extension and will also accept a S106 which is what I had proposed in my
D&A Statement , Best wishes , Terry

On Tue, Nov 19, 2019 at 4:45 PM Walton Lisa <Lisa.Walton@scilly.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Terry

 

I am writing to advise you that the above application will be presented to Members for a
decision at Full Council.  The next meeting is Tuesday 17th December 2019, in the Old
Wesleyan Chapel at 09:30am.  I note that this application expires on the 29th November
2019.  I would therefore like to agree an extension of time with you to enable us to keep
this application open beyond the original 8 week determination date.  I would propose an
extension up to 20th December 2019.  However, depending on the outcome of the full
council meeting, we may need to agree a further extension.  This would be in the event
members are minded recommend approval subject to you entering into a Section 106
legal agreement (which is likely to be the recommendation to them).  The drawing up of
this document, which it can be sent out to you reasonably quickly, is often delayed by
Solicitors. So we can look to update this extension once the full council meeting is
concluded.

 

Please can you reply to this message to confirm whether you are agreeable to an
Extension of time up to the 20th December 2019?

 

Thank you

Lisa

 

Lisa Walton MRTPI

Senior Planning Officer

 

Council of the Isles of Scilly

Email: lisa.walton@scilly.gov.uk
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Main Reception: 0300 1234 105

Follow us on social media

    

 

 

Please note that the Council may need to disclose this e-mail under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004.The
information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be legally
privileged. It is intended for the attention and use of the named addressee(s) and must
not be disclosed to any other person without our authority. If you are not the intended
recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient or are aware
that this e-mail has been sent to you in error, you are not authorised to and must not
disclose, copy, distribute, or retain this message or any part of it. This email is not (nor
forms any part of) a legally binding contract. E & OE. If you have received this e-mail in
error please inform postmaster@scilly.gov.uk The statements and opinions expressed in
this message are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect those of the
organisations within the Council of the Isles of Scilly or any of its Committees.
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